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Hrs. Waiiter F. Mondale 
Office of the Vice-Presi<lent 
Room 263 
Old Executive Office Iluil<ling 
Washington, DC 20501 

Dear ~rs. Mondale: 

November 17, 1978 

1--fy fellow Rhode Islander, John Hoare Kerr, outgoing Direc­
tor of Education at the ~ational ENdowment for the Arts, would 
very much appreciate the opportunity of talking with you about 
the plan to create a linkage position between the Arts Endow­
ment and the Office of Education in the area of arts education. 
Mr. Kerr is interested in being considered for such a;position. 

Uohn has good exoerience that would be very valuable in 
this position., or in a position with the Federal Council. I 
do hope you will be able to consider John and talk with him 
personally. 

With warm regards. 

Ever sincerelyt 

Claiborne Pell 

Enclosure 
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